
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 18, 2022 
 

Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

On June 9, 2022, Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
Company) submitted 1st Revised Sheet No. 147, which is part of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of 
Rates for Electric Service, and which was to supersede Original Sheet No. 147 (the “Original Tariff 
Sheet”).  The Original Tariff Sheet was filed as part of implementation of an Emergency Energy 
Conservation Plan and bore an effective date of July 9, 2022. The Company subsequently extended 
the effective date to August 9, 2022. On July 12, 2022, the Company submitted a substitute 1st 
Revised Sheet No. 127 based upon feedback from the Staff.  The effective date of all of the pending 
tariff sheets was also extended to September 9, 2022. 

 
Today the Company filed, in File No. EE-2022-0329, a Reply to Public Counsel's Response 

to Proposed Tariff Revisions, indicating that all parties had agreed upon further changes to the 
previously submitted tariff sheets.   

 
Concurrently with the submission of this letter, the Company is submitting substitute tariff 

sheet numbers through 150, inclusive, which cancel and supersede original tariff sheet numbers 
146 through 150, inclusive, to become effective September 9, 2022.  The tariff sheets reflect the 
parties' agreement. 
  
            Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Wendy K. Tatro 
 

Wendy K. Tatro 
 

Enclosure 
 

cc: MPSC Staff Counsel 
 Office of Public Counsel  


